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UB and CMS-1500 Claim Form Instructions Updated  
The UB Claim Form Instructions and the CMS-1500 Claim Form Instructions have been updated.  Please review and 
use the documents that are currently online with an updated date of 05/14/2013. (The date is shown in the bottom 
left corner of each page.)  Do not use previous versions of the instructions.  Beginning with claims received at HP 
Enterprise Services on or after June 10, 2013, claims will be returned if the updated instructions are not followed.   

The claim form instructions are on the Billing Information webpage of this website. 

http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/BillingInfo.aspx

